GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS CHEEKA, KAITHAL

E-mail Id: - gcqcheeka@gmail.com
Tel. No. : - 01743-220005

Date: - 29/09/2022

Urgent Notice

The Interview for selection of students under EWYL Scheme is

scheduled to be held on 30/09/2022 at 10:30 am in the department of
Chemistry.

All the students who have applied for the above scheme are informed
to be present on time at the abovesaid venue.

Govt. College For Girls
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